
GOFF MINISTRIES INC.

Department of Donations and Contributions
2215 49 th St.
Lubbock, Texas 79412

Phone (806) 765-0335
Web www.goffministries.org

Dear Family of Christ,

It is with a heart full of joy and gratitude that I sit here and type these lines. Words cannot express how thankful all of
us here at Goff Ministries are to all of you for standing with us through this year. We pray God’s rich blessings upon all
of you for your faithfulness. In just a few days the world will celebrate a day that has been set aside to commemorate the
birth of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. It is more important now then ever before that we come together as a united
body of Christ and lift up the name of Jesus. Jesus is the only solution to the world’s problems and it is our duty as
soldiers of Christ to offer the world hope, especially in the time of crisis that we are now living in. Now is the time for all
true followers of Jesus to shine the light of truth brighter then ever before. As this year comes to a close, I pray that the
whole body of Christ will be endowed by the Holy Spirit with renewed strength and vision.

In the month of November Larry crossed over into Mexico many times, through all the border crossings in Texas, to
share the love and hope of Jesus with the frightened and hopeless people that are suffering there as a result of the carnage
of the drug cartels. He distributed thousands of pounds of food and hundreds of bibles, to these starving and suffering
people. Many could not believe that an American would risk his life to come and help them. In just a few days Larry will
be headed for Tijuana Mexico. Once again he will be going into Mexico to offer hope to these hurting people. Each time
he crosses the border, he places his life in God’s hands. We ask that you will continue to pray fervently for him as he will
be working his way back to Texas crossing the border at multiple locations along the way.

The Good News Camp continues to operate, although we have not had as many people in the program as we would have
liked to. Please pray that the Lord will make the camp known to those that are desperate for help. The Lord has
tremendously blessed the camp this year and has provided a home so that we can live at the camp permanently. Irene and
I are blessed beyond words by the Lord’s blessings upon the camp. We look forward to another year of showing the love
of Jesus to the lost and damaged souls that come here for healing and hope. The camp is also available for those seeking



short-term spiritual growth and counseling, as well as for those who want to serve the Lord by volunteering their skill and
time.

Betty is continuing her service to her mother and father, while continuing to do administrative work for Goff Ministries.
She is still having health problems, but the Lord has sustained her and she is feeling fine. She still has the back pain
though and covets your prayers for continued strength and healing. Plus she appreciates so much your prayers that
sustains her when Larry is crossing the border, as it is sometimes harder for those that stay then those that go. God bless
you and thank you.

Valene and Scott are still in Rockport carrying on the ministry there. They have some minimal jobs but still need prayer
for more income and their financial needs. They truly appreciate you standing with them also as they minister to many
people with their counseling and singing and music.

To all of you faithful servants of Christ, we wish the wonderful blessings of Jesus for you this Christmas
season. Jesus is the reason for the season!
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